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                               BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL

WORLD VISION 2018

Dear Parents,
Over the last couple of weeks, students have been organising games or making small items to sell at our World Vision Market. The market will be held this coming Friday 17th August at recess. 
Students will have the opportunity to visit the market and support our World Vision fundraising by purchasing items and participating in simple games. Please support our fundraising efforts for World Vision by allowing your child to bring a small amount of money to spend at the market on Friday. 
Last year as a school we raised in excess of $4600 for World Vision. Our fundraising at Burrendah Primary School does make a big difference to improving the lives of people living in poverty around the world.
So far, our older students have already raised approximately $100 through our online Burrendah Team fundraising page. If you would like to donate to our online fundraising, please visit our team page through this link: https://40hf2018.everydayhero.com/au/burrendah2018 
Regards, 

Mrs French & Mrs Taylor
World Vision Co-ordinators
13th August 2018
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